
 

 

 

Mrs Strachan has asked us to help support the street children 

in Lagos, Nigeria. 

 

Sister Theresa Umeania of the Daughters of the Divine Love 

has appealed for packs of new underwear for children aged 

between 3-9 years of age. 

 

The authorities will not allow any destitute street child to 

attend school if they don’t have underwear. Underwear is 

something that we all take for granted! 

 

We would be grateful if packs of new underwear could be 

sent to school before Friday 18th February (half term).  

 

We thank you, as ever, in anticipation of your kind support! 

The Mini Vinnies 


